
 

 

 

 

Cedar Grove Town Council will host a town hall meeting to continue the discussion of 

affordable housing. 

 

 

The purpose of this Town hall meeting to listen to Cedar Grove’s State Representative as they 

discuss the impact of Affordable Housing Obligations of Cedar Grove and all municipalities 

throughout the state. 

Senator Kristin Corrado, Assemblymen Kevin J. Rooney, and Assemblymen Christopher 

DePhillips, along with special council Mark Semeraro will be present to discuss and answer 

questions. 

 

 

 

When: Monday October 29, 2018 

 

Time: 7:00 PM 

 

Where: Cedar Grove Town Hall, 525 Pompton Avenue.  

https://cedargrovenj.org/?ref=header_logo

